
 

 

 

 

 

Town of Norwell  

Public Meeting Notice 

 

 

In accordance the Town of Norwell’s Demolition Delay Bylaw, the Norwell 

Historical Commission will hold a Public Hearing via Zoom on August 4, 2021 

at 7pm regarding a proposal to demolish a house at 42 Central Street owned by 

Melissa McNamara as shown on Assessor’s Map 15C, Block 47, Lot 6. 

The Historical Commission has determined the structure to be historically 

significant. 

A copy of the application and demolition plan are on file at the Building 

Department may be viewed during Town Hall business hours. 

 

Zoom information: 

Meeting ID: 842 2945 0484 

Passcode: 398311 

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/ktEURiuXH 

 


